Sussex County Small-Bore Rifle Association

We need County Coaches, perhaps for both East and West Sussex

Are you a qualified County Coach for rifle, pistol or LSR or do you aspire to
become such a coach?

If you are already a County Coach, or are on your way to becoming one or
would like to start the qualification procedure, the County Association is in
need of qualified coaches to visit clubs to give general coaching, run club
instructor courses and RCO courses etc.

We know we have some qualified County Coaches within the county but they
do not actively partake in coaching around the county at present.

If you would like to take on this role, please get in touch with Hon Sec. There
is the possibility of being refunded with the cost of qualification for anyone
who actively pursues this and ultimately carries out the role around the
county, be it in rifle, pistol or LSR.

County Coaches are re-appointed annually and take a seat on the County
Committee at its quarterly meetings. It would be appropriate to appoint
County Coaches in all three disciplines, albeit LSR is a relatively new
discipline to the Association.

If you are interested, please contact Hon Sec via the website.



